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June 14, 2023


Subject: 2023 Party Pardners Kick Off Event

Dear Party Pardners Participants,

The City of Norco Community Services Department is dedicated to improving the quality of life for people in our community since 1995. The Party Pardners Program has promoted active participation in leisure pursuits for developmentally challenged adults in the Norco community an opportunity for participants to enjoy personal development and wellness and serves both Norco residents and non-residents alike.

As you are aware, in-house programming was temporarily placed on hold due to staff turnover. As we prepare to return to events, we are inviting you to return and enjoy our dance parties and socials. It is with great enthusiasm and an understanding of the positive impact on the lives of program participants, volunteers and program staff that I inform you of the first 2023 Party Pardners event that will be taking place on Friday, June 23, 2023 from 5pm to 7pm.

Program registration is now available. Registration forms are available via email and at the Rose M. Eldridge Senior Center located at 26902 Clark Avenue Norco, CA 92860.

We thank you for your support and participation throughout the years and we hope you will continue to form part of the Party Pardners family. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please call 951.270.5647 or email partypardners@ci.norco.ca.us  

Sincerely,



Cynthia Heredia 
Community Services Specialist
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